
December 2022 Monthly Update 

During the month of December, the project team met internally to discuss future groundbreaking and 
lead times for equipment, modular units, HVAC, and electrical services. In addition, the project team has 
proceeded with bids for modular units and continued to review the construction schedule, budget, and 
site plan development. The project team will provide an update to City Council at its Feb. 9, 2023 
meeting, and hold a Resident Advisory Working Group meeting as more updates are finalized.  

  


